
I have called noise line a number of times when planes fly directly over my home at 
appx. 10;30 pm, very low and wake me up.  It is especially bad in the summer with 
windows open.These noisy planes sound like jets and props.  I do not know. 
Other times some smaller jets whip over the house, a little too low and too noisy. 
When a neighborhood has been in place since 1969 and has to have that disruption,( must 
stop talking to a neighbor,) that is a problem. 
If I wanted that noise, I could have purchased a newer home closer to an airport or near 
the established flight pattern.  My home was here before these noise problems from 
Centennial. 
Thank goodness this is not everyday I hear the loud planes, but hope my established 
neighborhood is  still considered as important since it is in Aurora and not the more 
"exclusive" areas of Arapahoe County. 
I will try to be more aware of the flight patterns and times . 
Thank you,  Joyce Essex  
1527 S. Lima Ct. 
Aurora,CO  80012 
303-755-3131 


